
 
 

Tuesday 15 March 2022  

 
 Help us shape our draft Placemaking Framework  

 
Glen Eira City Council is inviting community members to have their say on how we can make our public spaces even 
better.  

We are developing a draft Placemaking Framework to assist in the activation and revitalisation of our public spaces 
and activity centres. The Framework will also help guide the delivery of projects and events by Council and the 
community. 

Glen Eira Mayor Cr Jim Magee said Council facilitates placemaking in a range of ways.  

“Infrastructure projects like Bentleigh Eat Street refresh an existing public space, while the installation of parklets 
along Koornang Road in Carnegie provides engaging and safe outdoor dining options for our residents,” he said.  

“We always strive to provide the highest quality service to the community, with a strong focus on innovation.” 

It’s important that we look at ways to keep our places and spaces well designed and fit for their current and future 
needs. Council wants to hear what you value about the places and spaces where you like to spend time to help us 
prioritise the actions we should take to make our public spaces even better. 

To provide your feedback, visit www.haveyoursaygleneira.vic.gov.au/placemaking-framework 

Consultation closes Sunday 27 March 2022.  
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